
10,838.

Dear Sir -

I beg to refer to your letter of November 20th.

last, with which you enclosed an account from Mr. C. G.

Musgrave for 3250.00 for use of his property by the

Indians for two years, and fire-wood and timber cut off

the same.

I should be glad if you would state upon what

case your opinion that Mr. Musgrave is

ground.

entitled to compensation.

Yours very truly,

demande

Deputy Superintendent

January 1918, (R.G. 10, Voluse 5699)
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